
This Committee does not wish to see the end of collegiality in committees, or the use of 
camera shots to embarrass Members in the House or in committee. On balance, these fears 
are groundless. These concerns have not happened in places where such changes have been 
introduced.

“You all know that I am especially keen to ensure that the public be as fully informed as possible 
about the work of the House and its committees, about the traditions of this place and about the 
dedication and hard work of those elected to serve in it.”

The Hon. John Fraser,
Speaker of the House of Commons.
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